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KENSINGTON FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 
DATE: January 15, 2025 

TO: Board of Directors 

 RE: Consolidation/Reorganization Town Hall 

 SUBMITTED BY: Directors Daniel Levine and Rick Artis 

   TRANSMITTED BY: Mary Morris-Mayorga, General Manager 

 

 

Recommended Action 

The Consolidation/Reorganization Ad Hoc Committee recommends that a Town Hall be held to 
present findings and receive feedback, comments, and questions from the community on the 
topic of reorganization.  Additionally, the committee would like to invite the KPPCSD’s 
corresponding Ad Hoc Committee to join (i.e. a joint Town Hall) with a proposed date of 
Saturday, March 1, 2025 at 10:00 am. 
 
Fiscal Impact 

There will be minor costs associated with staff time to hold this meeting which are included 
within the budget. 


